Erik Lundquist

From:

Jeff Bounsall <jbounsall@gmail.com> Tuesday, March 05, 2013 10:49 AM

Sent: To:

Erik Lundquist; Lynn Goldberg

Cc:

Richard Spitler

Subject:

March 13 Planning Commission Meeting

City of Calistoga Planning Department:

To: Lynn Goldberg Planning Director & Erik Lundquist Senior Planner. Richard Spitler/City Manager

Subject: Planning Commission Meeting March 13, 2013 414 Foothill Boulevard, Calistoga.

Dear Lynn & Erik

The Bounsall family requests the City of Calistoga Planning Department postpone our March 13, 2013 Planning Commission to the next available Planning Commission Meeting in April, 2013.

We appreciate your assistance and understanding. Have a fabulous week.

Thank you, Bounsall family Jeff, Bill & Kathy



cell 707.529.6225

jbounsall@gmail.com | www.jmbland.com